
Update: April 18, 2019 

Roy Hart School Remediation: Phase 5 of the soil remediation at the Royalton-
Hartland (Roy-Hart) school property is scheduled to begin April 2019. The 
remediation continues to be conducted by New York State Department of 
Environmental Conservation (DEC) at no cost to the Roy-Hart School District. DEC, 
working with the Roy-Hart Board of Education and school district, will be remediating 
the areas south, west, and north of the high school as well as additional areas north 
of the middle school. DEC will excavate and remove approximately 12,000 cubic 
yards of soil from the remediation areas. 

	


